
10-25-23 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on this 25th 

day October 2023 at 7:00 pm. Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, and Theresa Hoke were 

present. 

A grant from the AACF was received for the new swing sets. 

A cast iron pan, for ballgame use, was purchased to keep at our concessions facility. 

Water needs to be turned off at the park. A request was made by Brandt to do so, but recent weather 

may have been the cause for North Prairie Rural Water’s not yet doing so. 

Lisa Ponzer approached a member and asked if we would be willing to have her Mocha Moose sign sit in 

the NW corner of the park. Discussion took place. Hoke motioned to approve, Bromley 2nd. 

Christmas dates for school kids were discussed and planned. Community Christmas dates were also 

discussed. The park board will be sponsoring and serving a hot chocolate bar for the festivities. 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held November 8th 2023, at 7:00 pm.  

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm. 

 


